



Mrs Z J Fisher Housemistress of St John's zoe.fisher@ellesmere.com

26th January 2018

Dear Parents,

St John's Boarding House is fully booked from  $2^{nd}$  February –  $16^{th}$  February. Those already booked in have beds, but please note we cannot take any more bookings between these dates.

As always, please get in touch with any queries.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Zie Fister

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com